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The City’s Historic Districts Study Committee has completed a study committee report 
on the proposed delisting of the Designated Historic District located at 56187 
Dequindre, a copy of which is attached.   
 
Section 118-130 (Duties of the Study Committee) of Chapter 118 (Historical 
Preservation) of the City’s Code of Ordinances, requires that the study committee report 
be transmitted to the City’s Planning Commission for review and recommendation.   
 
The report has been transmitted to the State Historic Preservation Office, and those 
comments are attached for your review.   
 
The Study Committee held a public hearing regarding the proposed delisting on 
September 17, 2007.  No public comments were received by the Study Committee, and 
a copy of the Minutes from the Public Hearing are attached.   
 
The Planning Commission is being asked to review the report with a view towards 
whether the proposed delisting would have any impact on the City’s Master Land Use 
Plan, or any other development issues.   
 
Below is a motion for your consideration: 
 
MOTION by____________, seconded by _______________: 
 
Resolved, that the City of Rochester Hills Planning Commission has reviewed the 
Historic Districts Study Committee Report regarding the delisting of the Designated 
Historic District located at 56187 Dequindre, and has determined that the delisting 
will/will not have any impact on the property with respect to the City’s Master Land Use 
Plan or any other development-related issues. 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: Preliminary Report 
  State Historic Preservation Comments 
  9/17/07 Public Hearing Minutes 
  Survey Sheet 
  Location Map 
  Resolution 
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